
 

F A C I L I T I E S  M A N A G E M E N T  

Access Interruption – Toowoomba Campus 

Y Block 
 

An issue has been identified with the emergency lighting in Y Block. The emergency 

lighting is not operating as expected and as such present a risk outside of daylight 

hours. The fault has been diagnosed and a solution is being developed.  

As a safety precaution, employees located in Y Block are asked to make alternate 

arrangements with their supervisors if working outside of daylight hours. Access will 

be restricted daily from 05.15pm to 06.45am, with any access required during this 

time to be coordinated with Campus Safety and Security. All other fire systems 

remain operational. Y Annex is not affected by this issue. 

Your patience during this interruption is appreciated and repair of the system is 

being prioritised. Updates will be provided as required. 
 

For further information, please contact FMHelpDesk@unisq.edu.au on 4631 2627. 

For after hours, please contact Campus Safety and Security on 4631 2871. 

We invite you to stay up-to-date with service interruptions via our Facilities 

Management Notices information page. 
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